
Public Water and Sewer Advisory Board 

Meeting Notes - 6/13/19 
 

In Attendance: 

Dan Wood 

John Canterbury 

Andrea Susten 

Stephanie Mason 

Rick Colello 

 

Guests: 

Rob Boquist - Stony Lane Circle 

Rebecca Boquist - Stony Lane Circle 

Quinn Boquist - Stony Lane Circle 

 

Secretary's Note: This committee did not have enough members for a voting quorum during 

this meeting.  The following are notes from the meeting, not official minutes. 

 

Pebble Ridge Update 

Provided by Stephanie Mason 

 

The project is working its way up from Almshouse Road and is expected to enter the Pebble 

Ridge area at Shady Brook Circle.  Construction materials are there and waiting for continued 

work. 

 

John Butler of Bucks County Water and Sewer Authority (BCWSA) presented an update at the 

last Board of Supervisors meeting.  The plan is to split up into 2 crews once they reach the 

Pebble Ridge neighborhood to speed up installation. 

 

BCWSA will be sending letters to residents when construction is approaching their 

homes/neighborhood to inform them of the timeline and instructions for how to hook into 

system. 

 

May possibly add a map to the Township website showing the current progress of the project. 

 

537 Plan Updates 

 

Carroll Engineering has provided the Township and this committee with a series of follow up 

questions, asking for our feedback so that they can continue working on the plan.  Also included 

in this packet is a Task Activity Report that lays out the planning process for the 537 plan. 

  


